
From: todd sullivan
To: Cunningham, Michael
Subject: RE: Gloria Z Mine
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2012 5:57:08 AM

hi michael,   i want you to know that the water from my domestic well south of the aggregate mine is
now coming out of the ground contaminated.  what is going to be done about this?  can you come to
fairplay and see the water from my well personally?  are there other agencies that i need to call for
help?  this is not acceptable.  my property is now damaged as a result of these actions.  please help me

sincerely

todd sullivan

Subject: Gloria Z Mine
Date: Tue, 14 Aug 2012 13:20:31 -0600
From: Michael.Cunningham@state.co.us
To: toddsull@hotmail.com

Todd,
 
The Division conducted an inspection of Gloria Z Mine on July 27, 2012. Attached is a copy of the
inspection report with the Division’s findings. Please call me if you have any questions about the report.
 
Thanks,
 
Michael Cunningham
Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources
ph: 303-866-3567 x8116
fax: 303-832-8106
michael.cunningham@state.co.us
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